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We’ve had the pr iv i lege of 
connecting with partners in 
creative ways this  season. We 
joined a partnering congregation’s 
photo candlelight service (see 
photo at right), sent a video of 
Moore and Rease for the virtual 
children’s program at a church, 
and wrote a devotional for another 
congregation’s special publication. 
We’ve connected through MKTV 
videos on social media (see our   

Children of Promise: Let’s Celebrate!

Creative Connections

It’s worth celebrating that students were able to start and continue attending school this fall 
in person in Côte d’Ivoire. There was concern that the virus would spread when school re-
started, but the cases have remained relatively low. Sponsored children received school 
supplies, school uniforms, and various other items as needed, such as backpacks and 
textbooks. 

While translating the last set of letters from children to their sponsors, we read of many 
children expressing their concern about the spread of Covid in the U.S. and praying for 
good health for their sponsors. 

Children of Promise volunteers are now preparing Christmas celebrations, at which the 
children will receive special food and a gift for Christmas. One such celebration is set for 
December 19 in the northern area of Korhogo where the kids will have a Christmas party 
at church. Throughout the country, all-night Christmas Eve services will follow with songs, 
skits, dancing, and prayers celebrating the birth of our Savior, Jesus Christ!

Facebook page) and Zoom calls. How can we connect with you 
in this unique time of pandemic? Please contact us (see contact 
info below), and let’s connect!

Thank you to Christian Women Connection and Jan 
Edwards for the huge blessing of items from the 
Linen Chest to take back to Côte d’Ivoire! Towels, kit- 
chen items, 
a hamper, 
b e d d i n g , 
and more — 
all donated 
by generous 
ladies and 
all things we 
are grateful 
to have and 
use on the 
field.

A Load of Linens!
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